
April 29, 2011

Pitquhiliqiyit

Department of
  Culture, Language,
  Elders and Youth

Ministrère de la Culture,
 de la Langues, des Aînés
et de la Jeunesse

Kelli Gillard
Technical Advisor
Nunavut Impact Review Board
Box 2379
Cambridge Bay, NU X0E 0C0

Re: Land Use Application NIRB 09UN052 Disposal at Sea of Dredged Sediments, Pangnirtung Fjord-
amendment (Public Works and Government Services Canada)

Due Date: May 3, 2011

Dear Kelli Gillard :

At your request, the Department of Culture, Language, Elders and Youth (CLEY), Government
of Nunavut, has reviewed the above-noted application. Our recommendations are limited to
CLEY’s  mandate and follow.

The proponents activities are focused within the marine environment and although Nunavut’s waters do 
contain important heritage resources no recorded sites are know within the vicinity of the project. The 
Department of Culture, Language, Elders and Youth recommends that the Nunavut Impact Review Board 
advise the Minister, pursuant to article 12.4.4 (a) of the Nunavut Land Claim
Agreement, that the project proposal be processed without a review under Part 5 or 6.

Sincerely,

Original signed
Julie Ross
for Douglas Stenton
Director, Culture and Heritage
Department of Culture, Language, Elders and Youth

Encl.

Box 310, Igloolik, NU         C.P. 310, Igloolik, NU              ph.  897-934-2040
 X0A 0L0 Canada         X0A 0L0 Canada                          fax. 867-934-2047



April 29, 2011

Pitquhiliqiyit

Department of
  Culture, Language,
  Elders and Youth

Ministrère de la Culture,
 de la Langues, des Aînés
et de la Jeunesse

Box 310, Igloolik, NU         C.P. 310, Igloolik, NU              ph.  897-934-2040
 X0A 0L0 Canada         X0A 0L0 Canada                          fax. 867-934-2047


